
Two-Year Public Sector Report 
The items below reflect actions taken over the course of the year.  

• I attended all board meetings 

• The board was notified of two-year public sector staff changes and celebrations during board 
meetings 

• I brought to the boards attention concerns about how the Nebraska tribal colleges are classified. 
Both are considered private institutions by the state of Nebraska, however on the federal level 
they are considered public institutions. 

o Recently I was asked by one of the institutions to include them on email correspondence 
so they could network with Colleagues from multiple sectors as there is not one sector 
that is the best fit 

• In August the 2 year public sector had a zoom open forum to discuss use of HEERF III funds and 
the verification waiver.  

• At the Spring Conference association meeting we discussed a variety of topics.  
o The two-year sector members were not opposed to the RMASFAA state swap idea, 

however it was asked who would represent our state. Best practice was agreed upon for 
this to be the president/ president-elect or PDRC chair so the insight gained could be 
directly applied to our own conferences 

o We discussed Afghan Parolee status as an eligible non-citizen for TIV purposes, which as 
not yet been clearly established by ED 

o Shared best practices for FAA homeless youth determinations 
o There was a discussion about scholarship certificates being sent to high schools by 

financial aid offices 
o Over the course of the next year we will schedule a quarterly networking zoom for the 

sector 
 
Respectfully submitted by Erika Kampschnieder, Two-Year Public Sector Representative 


